
2024/25 Second Parents’ Day 

(9 July 2025) 
 

On 9 July 2025 (Wednesday), our school successfully held the second Parents’ Day of this 

academic year, promoting communication between home and school in various forms. The event 

aimed to provide parents with comprehensive feedback on students’ learning progress and personal 

growth through through sincere exchanges, while fostering collaborative discussions on nurturing 

methods to support their overall development. Teachers engaged with parents to discuss students’ 

academic progress, behavioural development, and potential growth, providing professional 

recommendations to foster a collaborative approach in nurturing each child's talents. 

On Parents’ Day, the Parent-Teacher Association organized an ‘Eco-Friendly School Uniform 

Distribution Activity’, which not only assisted students but also promoted environmental awareness. 

 

 

 

 
Class teacher attentively explains students’ performance at school to parents 



 
Student and parent carefully review the academic performance leaderboard 

 

 

 

 
Our Parent-Teacher Association organizes an Eco-Friendly School Uniform Distribution Activity 


